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January 24, 2019 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students: 

I hope this winter season finds you well. I am writing to you about an important upcoming 
parent/student assembly to be held at Port Jervis High School on Thursday, February 7, 2019. The 
evening will begin with Sophomore Information Night starting at 6 PM. At 7 PM, the district will be 
hosting a "Not One More" event in the high school auditorium. This is a mandatory event for all current 
student drivers and all those who will be getting their driving permit or license this year. The goal of the 
evening is to raise awareness about the. importance of teen safety while driving and the prevention of 
further student accidents. Please mark your calendars to attend this event. The program should be 
approximately one hour in length. 

Ifyour child has a school commitment or work obligation that does not allow him or her to attend 
this event, please let Denise Sauschuck (xl 1523) in the Assistant Principals' office know. We will make 
accommodations for you to view the presentation at another time. Attendance for all drivers will be 
taken that evening. Thank you so much for your support and we lookforward to seeing·you. 

Additionally, the new semester begins January 29, 2019. There are half-year class offerings 
beginning on this day, as well as the planning and discussions for next year's classes. Please check with 
your child and remain in touch with your child's guidance counselor regarding these new opportunities. 
Finally, I remind you of our attendance and discipline thresholds for participation in spring activities. 
Continue to encourage your child to attend school on time each day. 10 discipline referrals, 15 
unexcused !ates, & 20 unexcused absences are the limits for many of the events in the spring including 
the prom and junior semi-formal. 
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